
December 4, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Gary Hill 

1507 Ridge Avenue 

New Castle, PA 16101 

 

Dear Mr. Hill: 

 

Thank you for your letter of October 26, 1995 to Mr. David Marwell, Executive Director of the 

Review Board, regarding any documents relating to Robert Edward Webster.  Mr. Marwell has 

asked me to respond to you. 

 

A copy of your letter has been provided to the appropriate staff person for careful review.  The 

Review Board has received thousands of suggestions regarding records which should be pursued and 

included in the JFK Collection.  The Board and staff are attempting to process all of the information 

in an effective and efficient manner. 

 

Again, thank you for writing to the Review Board.  The members of the Board and staff appreciate 

your support, kind words and suggestion. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


